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Dear, 
Please find attached our manuscript named “Bilateral Deep Venous Thrombosis Associated with Inferior Vena Cava Agenesis in a Young Patient” to be considered for publication in Acta Médica Portuguesa. 
Following the recommendations of the Declaration of Helsinki, we inform to have obtained written informed consent from the patient beforehand. All images and medical information included in the paper are equally anonymized.
All authors approved their participation in this study and have no conflicts of interest to express.
We will be more than pleased to accept any suggestions and to perform the necessary amendments to increase the article’s readability and overall quality.
Yours faithfully,
The corresponding author, Felipe W. Langer, MD
felipewlanger@gmail.com 


